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COMMUNITY FORUM ABOUT POSSIBLE
EDUCATIONAL REGIONALIZATION

Wed. Feb. 27, 2013 at 6:30 PM
Shutesbury Elementary School

The evening will include:
Presentation of Consultant Findings by Shutesbury's Regionalization Committee

Question & Answers

**AII residents are encouraged to attend**

At a public session on February 2, Regionalization analysts, Malcolm Reid and Marc
Abrahams presented their findings on educational and financial impacts of the four
towns of Amherst, Leverett, Pelham and Shutesbury possibly forming either a new pre-
K-6 Region or a pre-K-12 Region.

On Feb. 27, Shutesbury's Regional School District Planning Committee consisting of
Elaine Puleo (Select Board), Michael DeChiara (School Committee) and Becky Torres
(Town Administrator) will share the consultant information along with additional
information about possible regionalization. The Committee will then hear comments and
questions from the audience.

Full information including the educational and financial consultants' reports are available
at http://www.regionalschoolplanning.com. Copies of the consultant reports are also
available at Town Hall and the library.


